SAINT JOSEPH PARISH

6833 Four Mile Road Camp Springs, KY 41059

Telephone: (859) 635-2491

Email: parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org Website: http://www.stjosephcampsprings.org

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time July 27, 2025

Mass Schedule

Sunday Mass: 5 PM (Saturday), 8 AM, and 10 AM **Daily Mass:** 8 AM Monday, Tuesday, Thursday,

Friday; 7 PM Wednesday

Holy Day of Obligation Mass: See bulletin

Eucharistic Adoration begins at 6 PM on Wednesdays and concludes with **Benediction** at 6:50 PM.

Confession Schedule

Sunday 7:45 AM and 9:45 AM Wednesday 6:00-6:45 PM Saturday 4:30 PM

Mass Intentions

26-Sat, 5 PM	Margy Leick
27-Sun, 8 AM	Florence Chalk
27-Sun, 10 AM	People of the Parish
28-Mon., 8 AM	Melrose Guthier
29-Tues., 8 AM	Nicholas & Marie Franzen
30-Wed., 7 PM	Margy Leick
31-Thurs, 8 AM	Dot Sauerbeck
01-Fri, 8 AM	Int. of Janet Sparks & Zane
	Carnahan
02-Sat, 5 PM	Jan Schabell
03-Sun, 8 AM	Ervin, Marge, & Myron
	Born
03-Sun, 10 AM	People of the Parish

To schedule a Mass intention for a person, living or deceased, or for some other intention, contact the parish office.

Administration and Staff

Pastor

Very Rev. Ryan L. Stenger, J.C.L., J.V.

Parish Office: (859) 635-2491 Tribunal Office: (859) 392-1500

Email: rstenger@stjosephcampsprings.org

Mrs. Lauren Ritter, secretary parishoffice@stjosephcampsprings.org

Mrs. Rebecca Wells, director of music ministry musicwell007@gmail.com

Mrs. April Kreidenweis, Pre-K director akreidenweis@saint-joseph-school.org

Mrs. Lisa Roetting, Pre-K assistant director lroetting@saint-joseph-school.org

Parish Office Hours

Tuesday & Wednesday 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

Sunday Collection

07-27-2025	\$5,398.00
------------	------------

Upcoming Events

Jul. 26/27	ACUE Collection
Aug. 3	Doughnuts after 8 & 10 a.m. Masses
Aug. 14	St. Vincent de Paul Meeting 7 p.m.
Aug. 18	Pre-K Meet the Teacher Night
Aug. 20	First Day of Pre-K

Parish News

Thank you to all who have made a pledge to this year's Diocesan Parish Annual Appeal! As you can read further in the bulletin this week, we have already raised \$66,295 as of the end of June—well beyond our goal of \$57,600. Your response to this appeal year after year is both impressive and inspiring. Thank you for so generously and faithfully responding to the call to support our parish and our diocese.

Since we've met our goal, 100% of the funds that we raise above that goal will be returned to our parish without any diocesan assessment. We can continue to donate to the appeal until the end of the year, so if you haven't given yet, or if you find yourself in a position to give more, please consider doing so. Giving to the annual appeal is one of the best ways that we can support our parish financially. You can use one of the envelopes in the back of church or visit the parish website and follow the instructions on the homepage to make a gift.

Thank you once again for your generous response to this year's campaign. Your dedication to our parish is a testament to your faith and I'm very grateful for that witness.

Fr. Stenger

Church Cleaning

Team Three: July 21 – Aug. 3 Team One: Aug. 4 – Aug. 17 Team Two: Aug. 18 – Aug. 31

Upcoming VIRTUS Trainings

- Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125 Madison Avenue, Covington, Kentucky 41011.

Wednesday, August 6th, 2025

Two Sessions: 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Tuesday, August 19th, 2025

Two Sessions: 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

The VIRTUS bulletin will be posted on August 5th and is due on September 2nd.

Pray for Those Who Protect Us

PFC Jared Allender, Staff Sgt. Dave Evans, SRA Emily Wagner, Staff Sgt. Nicholas Wagner, I CL Petty Officer T.J. Waters. Please pray for those who put themselves in harm's way each day to protect us, including armed service personnel, police, and firefighters.

Pray for the Sick and Homebound

Chris Arlinghaus, Dolores Armstrong, Brooke Barganier, Vyneta Barnett, Missy Bauer, Kim Brun, Roy Carl, Doug and Ella Carmack, Flo Clair, Tom Corman, Keegan Dietz, Joyce Dorgan, Judy Dornbusch, Kent Enzweiler, Jose Flores, Mike Futscher, Chris Gebelt, Henry Glossner, Leigh Gorman, Billy Guthier, Blake Hegner, Tammy Hess, Chandra Huff, Flo Kaffenberger, Dorothy Keller, Mary Kettenacker, Bernie Kohls, Betty Kohls, Kelli Kramer, Germaine Kremer, Helen Kremer, Jim Kremer, Charles Krift, Kathy Leahy, Iva Leick, Al Lovell, Dick Mader, Wilma Maschinot, John Muench, Kairi Marie Mullins, Pam Leahy Nagle, Linda Neltner, Josh Penney, Adelyn Porter, Phyllis Prodoehl, Dominic Ramler, Jenny Rath, Lorrie Rawe, Rana Reckner, Rowen Redmond, April Schack, Virginia Schadler, Dan Schalk, Casen Schrock, Gwen Shields, Vicki Steffen, Ella Stieby, Shirley Studer, Steve Tischner, Pauline Wade, Larry Wagner, Joe Whitford, Julie Wientjes, Jim Wolfe, Candice Yelton.

ACUE Collection

This weekend we will take up a collection for the Alliance for Catholic Urban Education. The Catholic schools of the Diocese of Covington are committed to offering our children a quality education founded on Gospel values while promoting academic excellence and creative thinking in a safe and nurturing environment. When the time comes to step out beyond the doors of our schools, our hope is to have instilled in each student the ability and determination to be spiritually, intellectually, physically, morally, and socially adept.

Since 1997, the Alliance for Catholic Urban Education (ACUE) has been working with the urban community to ensure that our children within the inner-city areas of our diocese continue to have access to a Catholic education. The five urban grade schools – Holy Cross, Holy Trinity, Prince of Peace, St. Anthony, and St. Augustine – are a vital ministry of the diocese and provide an exemplary Christ-centered moral and academic education to their students.

In 2007, Bishop Foys linked the urban elementary schools under the ACUE Consortium. The Consortium performs administrative and financial functions in order to prevent duplication of expenses, to produce greater efficiency and to study and recommend best educational practices.

You can make a donation by dropping the ACUE envelope in the basket during the regular collection. Your generosity is greatly appreciated!

2025 DPAA – July Update

Your DPAA support strengthens vital diocesan services and ministries. Your generosity reflects our unity in Christ and gratitude for God's blessings. Please join the parish households who have already pledged by making your gift soon. As a reminder our parish goal is \$57,600. So far, our parish pledges total \$66,295. This year, the amount raised above our goal will go towards replacing the school roof. Thank you for your faithful stewardship. God bless you for your generosity!

July SVDP

Thank you to everyone for continuing to support this ministry with your monthly donations! In addition to that, we also appreciate your support in keeping our pantry stocked when the need for food and toiletries arises for some of our families that require this assistance. Currently, we are using your monthly contributions to purchase any needed items. We will update the bulletin when the need for specific items arises. Thank you for your continued generosity!

Walking With Purpose

Ladies, are you looking for a way to deepen your friendship with Jesus Christ? Our women's Bible study, Walking With Purpose, will begin a new study group in September. It is a wonderful way to deepen your faith and connect with other women. All are welcome. Look for information in the upcoming August bulletins. For more information contact Jean (859-630-9247) or Catherine (513-478-3995).

2025-2026 Pre-K Registration

St. Joseph Camp Springs Pre-K has started Open Registration for the 2025-2026 school year. Contact Lisa now to register before all the spots are filled. LRoetting@Saint-Joseph-School.org or text or call at 859-409-9185.

BBHS News

Back to School Dates

Mustang 101 for incoming Freshman will be held on August 5th -7th (Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday) from 9:00-11:30 am at BBHS! New Parent Night is scheduled for Thursday, August 7th in the Munninghoff Theatre at 7:00 pm.

Classes resume on Tuesday, August 12th. Our new school hours will be 7:30 am to 2:20 pm.

BBHS Spirit Shop

Did you know you could order spirit wear anytime during the year?! That's right! To place an order, simply visit the link below:

https://luellasboutiquespiritwear.myshopify.com/collections/bishop-brossart-collection

BBHS Art Gallery

Beginning in August the art gallery will display the exhibit Madeline, every Sunday from 12-4 pm, works by BBHS and St. Joes Cold Spring Alum, Beth Lauer. Be sure to follow the Bishop Brossart Art Gallery's Facebook page for all the latest happenings!

Other News

FREE Support Group – Parents of Addicted Loved Ones (PAL):

PAL meets the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of each month from 6:30-8:00 pm at Catholic Charities. Please visit https://www.covingtoncharities.org/services/counsel ing-services/ for more information.

Bishop's Vocations BBQ

Fr. Conor Kunath is inviting all young men thinking about the priesthood to the annual Bishop's Vocations BBQ on Sunday, August 3, 2025, at Acree Hall on the Immaculate Heart of Mary campus in Burlington. The event begins at 5:00pm. Delicious City BBQ will be catering. ALL who are thinking about the priesthood and their families are welcome. Come and have your questions about vocation, priesthood, discernment, and seminary answered! Event is completely and totally FREE! RSVP is required. Please call the Diocesan Vocations Office at (859) 392-1587 to RSVP so we have enough food for everyone. We look forward to seeing you!

Support Group for Separated and Divorced begins Aug. 19, 2025

New Beginnings, a faith-based support group, provides separated and divorced individuals the opportunity for healing and growth. Participants of New Beginnings find new understanding of themselves and their relationships, and gain courage to discover new life. **Registration is required**. To register, visit https://covdio.org/new-beginnings-2/ or call (859) 392-1529. The next session will be held on consecutive Tuesdays, August 19 – October 7, 2025, 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm at Catholic Charities (3629 Church St., Covington, KY 41015).

2025 Wedding Anniversary Couples Vespers Celebration

Bishop John C. Iffert will celebrate Vespers at Cathedral Basilica of the Assumption, Covington, to honor couples celebrating significant Wedding Anniversaries in 2025. Married couples celebrating their 1st, 25th, 50th, or 60+ Wedding Anniversary in 2025 are invited to a vespers celebration on Sunday, Sept. 7, 2025, at 2:00 pm. Anniversary couples RSVP by July 25, 2025, at covdio.org/wedding-vespers/ or contact Lisa Taylor at 859-392-1533 to register. Reservations are only required for anniversary couples; family members and guests are welcome to attend.

Bike Donations Needed for Pickett's Corner – Donate a Bike and Change a Life!

Do you have a bike that you no longer have a use for? Donate it to Pickett's Corner, a ministry of Catholic Charities. Each bike makes a significant difference in the lives of those in need. Catholic Charities is happy to pick up the donations and make all the repairs needed. All you have to do is contact us at PickettsCorner23@gmail.com and give your name, address, and phone number. Donate a bike and change a life! Go to https://www.covingtoncharities.org/services/community-outreach-services/pickettscorner for more information.



(859) 635-2127 (800) 221-3993

20 Acres of Auto Salvage 6810 4- Mile Road • Melbourne, KY 41059

FRAN REITMAN, Owner fran@reitmanautoparts.com

Hours 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Closed Saturday & Sunday